
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Application by Medworth CHP Limited for an Order Granting Development Consent for the 
Medworth Energy from Waste Combined Heat and Power Facility.  
 
This is a response from Suffolk County Council to your email communication of Adequacy of 
consultation request 2022 regarding the above.  
 
Having regard to Sections 42, 47 and 48 of the Planning Act 2008, we are of the view that 
Medworth CHP Limited have carried out adequate pre-application consultation in accordance with 
the provisions as set out in Sections 42, 47 and 48 of the Act.  
 
Engagement commenced from Scottish Power Renewables on 3rd of December 2019 (submission 
of Scoping Report to SoS).  
 
Section 42 of the Planning Act 2008 outlines that the applicant must consult each local authority 
that is within Section 43. It is noted that Suffolk County Council are not a host authority but have 
been consulted at all relevant stages. 
 
Medworth CHP Ltd produced a Statement of Community Consultation (SoCC), in accordance with 
Section 47 of the Planning Act 2008. The SoCC was published in June 2021.  
 
We consider that each stage of consultation held has been publicised appropriately, including a 
deadline for receipt by the applicant, as set out in Section 48 of the Planning Act 2008.  
 
Suffolk County Council considered the applicants consultation to be adequate in line with Section 
42, 47 and 48 of the Planning Act 2008.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Ross Walker                                                                                                
Senior planning Officer 
Suffolk County Council. 

Date: 21 July 2022 
Enquiries to: Ross Walker 
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